

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic and his associates talked today with OSCE Secretary General Lamberto Zannier at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

In the meeting, views were exchanged on the Ukrainian crisis, marking of the 40th anniversary of the Helsinki Final Act and other important items on the Organization's agenda.

Readiness for professional and efficient cooperation during the Serbian 2015 OSCE Chairmanship was mutually expressed.